

Friday, September 12, 2025

Dear Bristol Families,

Please review the important upcoming announcements compiled by Bristol's Administrative Team.

Important Upcoming Events:

- 9/17/2025: BOARD MEETINGS- Budget Hearing 6:00 pm; Annual Meeting 7:00 pm, Monthly Regular Board Meeting (following annual meeting)
- 9/20/2025: Renegade Families come and celebrate the Grand Opening of the Thompson Adventure Farm on Saturday, September 20.
 Tickets are available at the gate, but pre-purchase is encouraged. Use the Bristol-specific link below when purchasing or mention Bristol at the gate for 20% of the proceeds to go back to the PTO to support our Renegade staff and students.
 https://tickets.thompsonfarmwi.com/checkout/view-event/id/6530936/chk/746e/?a=BRISTOLSCHOOL&modal_widget=true&widget=true
- 9/22/2025: NO SCHOOL Teacher Professional Learning Day
- 9/26/2025: 4K ONLY No School
- 09/22/2025-10/3/2024: 6th-8th Grade Bristol Girls Basketball: The Renegades girls basketball season is right around the corner. 6th-8th grade families should expect an email to sign up beginning September 22nd. The window for sign ups lasts through October 3rd. Go Renegades!

Important Reminders:

- **NEW! Bristol Lunchroom Supervisor Vacancy:** Bristol School is looking for lunchroom supervision help. This position is scheduled to work Mondays-Fridays from 10:30am-1pm on all days that school is in-session. The pay rate is \$16 per hour. If interested, please contact one of our secretaries to learn about how to apply.
- **NEW! Act 20 Early Literacy Screenings:** Beginning the week of 9/15 through mid-October, we will be administering early literacy screenings for students in 4K-3rd grade. After the screening, families will be notified of their child's progress in specific areas of early literacy.
- **NEW! School Counseling Dept. Resources:** September is Suicide Prevention Month: Please help raise awareness about the actions we can all take to prevent suicide. Mental wellness is important at all times and all year long. Please be there for each other, know the signs, reach out, raise awareness, and share resources. If you or someone you know is in an emergency, call 911. For more information: 988 Suicide & Crisis Lifeline Prevention Month
 - For Lifeline support call or text 988 or chat 988lifeline.org or text <u>HOPELINE</u> to 741741
 - Additional Resources & Crisis Contact Info: Information provided is not intended to substitute emergency personnel or professional assistance or supervision by mental health professionals. Please consult with qualified professionals directly.
- NEW! Communicating with Teaching Staff During Instructional Time: We know how important it is for families to stay in touch with their children's teachers. To help protect instructional time, calls to teacher classrooms will be routed directly to voicemail between 7:15 am and 3:00 pm. Teachers will return calls at their earliest convenience. For non-urgent matters, we encourage you to email teachers or use classroom communication apps like Dojo. If you need to contact the school or your child immediately due to an emergency or other urgent situation, please call the main office at 262-857-2334.
- **NEW! Changes Coming to Quick Links!** Our quick links, usually listed at the end of each WAU are now listed on our homepage under Quick Links near the top right, along with the Skyward, menu, event calendar, athletics, and E-funds links.
- All new 5th-grade Band Parents must send Mr. Murphy a confirmation email by Monday, 9/15/25, if you would like for your child to participate in our band program. If you have any questions, please contact him at 262 857-2334 ext.1216.
- **REMINDER! Arrival, Dismissal, Drop-Off & Pick-Up Information:** Visit our <u>Bristol School Home Webpage</u> to review important attendance, arrival, and dismissal information. We ask that all parents review the <u>25-26 Drop Off and Pick Up Procedures!</u>
- As a reminder, for the safety of all students and staff, all parents/visitors must check in at the main office and complete our security process before entering the school. This helps us to ensure that everyone is accounted for and keeps our school a safe place for learning.
- Be sure to visit the <u>Bristol PTO</u> webpage and the <u>Bristol School Booster Club</u> webpage to learn more!

Shout Outs!

- Custodial Staff Thank you!
- Cheers to Drop-Off Success! We are thrilled to share a big THANK YOU for your incredible cooperation during drop-off! With everyone arriving and getting into the building by 7:25 am, we are setting a positive tone for the day ahead. Your timely arrival and smooth drop-off make all the difference and help us start each day on the right foot. Keep up the great work—your efforts are truly appreciated!
- Cross Country! Congratulations to the Renegades Cross-Country teams. Out of 13 schools, both the girls' and boys' teams finished in second place!
 - Ethan K, Jude A, Conor O, Aliza K, and Bailey G all received medals for their performances.